
NEWS RELEASE 
Media Contact: 
720.326.7311, mediarequests@rtd-denver.com 

 

Maintenance will affect RTD’s University of Colorado A 
Line this weekend 
Bus shuttle service will be provided between affected stations 

DENVER (Oct. 2, 2020) – Commuter rail service on the Regional Transportation District 
(RTD)’s University of Colorado A Line will be affected beginning at 3:30 a.m. tomorrow 
through Sunday due to routine maintenance. 

Service will be suspended between 61st!Pena and Denver Airport stations. 

Bus shuttles between stations will be provided at the following locations: 

• 61st Pena Station – board next to platform 

• Denver Airport Station – drop off at Gate 6, pick up at Gate 7 

Riders should plan for additional travel time between affected stations. Regular scheduled 
service on the University of Colorado A Line will resume Monday. 

Passengers are required to wear masks and asked to practice social distancing while riding 
on or waiting to board RTD vehicles.  

Questions about this or other rail maintenance work can be directed to Lisa Trujillo, 
manager of project outreach, at 720-675-2501 or Lisa.Trujillo@rtd-denver.com. 



  

  

ABOUT RTD 

The Regional Transportation District develops, operates and maintains a public 
transportation system that meets the transit needs of close to 3 million people within an 
eight-county service area in the Denver Metro region. RTD’s buses, rail lines, shuttles 
and additional services provide approximately 100 million annual passenger trips. For 
more information, visit rtd-denver.com, call 303-299-6000 and follow along on social 
media: www.facebook.com/RideRTD, @RideRTD on Twitter, @ridertd on Instagram 
and rideRTDco on YouTube. For the most current RTD news, visit the News Stop, 
at rtd-denver.com/news-stop. 
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